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TECHNICAL STATEMENT

This Technical Statement and attached exhibits were prepared on behalf of Arso Radio
Corporation (“Arso”), licensee of FM translator station W285DL, Channel 285D, Hormigueros,
Puerto Rico. Arso seeks to make minor changes in the facilities of W285DL by relocating the
station and increasing the effective radiated power. The W285DL facility will continue to
operate as a fill-in translator for station WFDT, Channel 288A, Aguada, Puerto Rico. As
indicated on Exhibit A, the proposed W285DL translator’s 60 dBu contour is within the

authorized 60 dBu contour of WFDT.

The proposed W285DL facility will be implemented at an existing tower site. Therefore,
the Federal Aviation Administration was not apprised of this proposal. The tower on which the
antenna is to be installed has been registered with the FCC and assigned Antenna Structure
Registration Number 1007188. Attached as Exhibit B is a study demonstrating that the proposed
W285AK translator will not cause interference to any full service station, nor will interference be

delivered to or received from any existing FM translator station or LPFM facility.

All other necessary documentation used to certify the technical portion of FCC Form 349

has been forwarded to Arso and is available to the Commission upon request.




